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The Chief Clerk makes the following entries under the
above date:

AMENDMENTS  OFFERED

Assembly amendment 1 to Assembly Bill 536 offered by
Representative Pope−Roberts.

ENROLLED BILLS

The following Assembly proposals, which have been
approved by both the Assembly and Senate, have been
enrolled by the Legislative Reference Bureau:

Assembly Bill 8
Assembly Bill 136
Assembly Bill 153
Assembly Bill 172
Assembly Bill 211
Assembly Bill 281

PATRICK  E.  FULLER
Assembly Chief Clerk

COMMUNICATIONS

State of Wisconsin
Office of the Secretary of State

Madison

To Whom It May Concern:

Acts, Joint Resolutions and Resolutions deposited in this
office have been numbered and published as follows:

Bill Number Act Number Publication Date
Assembly Bill 132 56 November 11, 2009. . . . . . . . . . . . 

Sincerely,
DOUGLAS  LA  FOLLETTE
Secretary of State

REFERRAL  OF  AGENCY  REPORTS

State of Wisconsin
Gathering Waters Conservancy

Madison

October 30, 2009

To the Honorable, the Legislature:

It is my pleasure to share with you a report on Gathering
Waters Conservancy’s activities and accomplishments for
Fiscal Year 2009.  This report is being submitted in
accordance with the statutory requirements of s. 23.0955
(2)(b)5.  Gathering Waters Conservancy had an extremely
successful year, especially in light of prevailing economic
conditions.  Our success is due in part to the ongoing support
of the state legislature and the Department of Natural
Resources.

Gathering Waters Conservancy works on the leading edge of
a truly influential conservation movement.  Wisconsin land
trusts have permanently protected over 200,000 acres in
communities across Wisconsin.  They claim a combined
membership of close to 50,000 individuals and thousands of
local volunteers; they have raised millions of private dollars
to protect critical lands that benefit the public; and they work
with private landowners every day to promote stewardship
and protection of our natural resources.

We look forward to continuing to work with the Department
and the state legislature to achieve our mutual conservation
goals.  Please do not hesitate to contact me for additional
information. I have also enclosed Gathering Waters
Conservancy’s audited financial reports for FY 2009 for your
review.

Sincerely,
MICHAEL  STRIGEL
Executive Director

Referred to committee on Natural Resources.

https://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/document/statutes/23.0955(2)(b)5.
https://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/document/statutes/23.0955(2)(b)5.

